
 
 

EVERTON FAN ADVISORY BOARD (FAB) STATEMENT 

 

The Club has confirmed to the Fan Advisory Board today that it continues to make good progress on securing 

complete stadium financing, and as part of this progress, it has secured a loan to support the development costs 

for our new stadium. 

 

It was also confirmed to us that the majority shareholder has stated that he will continue to explore discussions 

on new investment, provided it is right for the future development of the football club. 

 

The Club has assured us that they will provide us with updates on new investment when any discussions have 

progressed to the appropriate point. 


